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Dutch Barn Tour 
 

Saturday, July 19, 2014 
Wappingers Falls and Fishkill 

Meet at 10:30 AM 
 
The DBPS July Barn tour is set for 10:30 July 19; meet at 209 All Angels Hill 
Road, Wappingers Falls, NY  12590. It has been organized by DBPS Board 
member Bob Hedges.  
 
This is a Dutch barn complex belonging to Todd Rodgers, which has been 
undergoing renovations for several years. The tour will also include another 
Dutch barn at the East Fishkill historical Society Site 
 
Wappingers Falls is just south of Poughkeepsie-an hour and 38 minutes from 
Albany; The Rogers’ barn was featured once when the HVVA visited-in the 
October 2009 issue of Hudson Valley Magazine - 
http://www.hvmag.com/Hudson-Valley-Magazine/September-2009/Feels-
Like-Holland/  [but there aren’t any pictures of the barn in the article.] 
 
Here are two pretty old pictures of the Rogers Barn from Keith Cramer-come 
and see the revised version... 
 

     
 
Any questions call or email ned pratt, nedpratt66@aol.com; if I get some 
newer pictures I’ll send them and more information out later-but put this 
date on your calendar now.  
 
 
_____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



And another event- our friends at the Columbia County Historical Society are sponsoring an 
event on the early history of New Netherland this Saturday, the 12th, featuring Jaap Jacobs; 
the talk looks good, and it looks like it is also a bit of a fundraiser 
 
The Columbia County Historical Society presents: 
  
"The Great North River of New Netherland" The Hudson River and Dutch 
Colonization, a Lecture by Jaap Jacobs, University of St. Andrews 
  
Saturday, July 12, 2014 
4:00pm at the Kinderhook Dutch Reformed Church, 21 Broad St., Kinderhook 
  
Lecture: $7.00 for CCHS members or $10.00 non-members 
  
A reception will follow the lecture at the Pruyn House of 1766 in Kinderhook $30 for members 
or $45 non-members. Price includes lecture. 
Reservations necessary for reception.  Call 518 758 9265 to RSVP 
  
This program is supported by a grant from the New York Council for the Humanities and is part 
of this year's Dutch New York: Fact and Fiction series in honor of the Society's acquisition of the 
1737 Luykas Van Alen House in 1964. 
 
A flyer they sent is attached. 
  
 

 



 


